Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Region IIX
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

ADVISORY

March 18, 2021

To:  All Public School Principals/Heads
All others Concerned

Please be informed that the Schools Division Office of Bulacan will be
closed tomorrow, March 19, 2021 for disinfection. Regular office transactions will
resume on Monday, March 22, 2021.

For information and wide dissemination.

ZENIA G. LES, EdD., CESO/&
Schools Division Superinﬁg%d%?/
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